
Warren County Commissioners Public Hearing
September 13, 2023 12:00 p.m.

Jackson Courtroom

Commissioner Tricia D. Durbin called the Public Hearing to order with Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin and 
Commissioner Jeff Eggleston present.

Staff Present: Pamela Matve, Chief Clerk, Lisa Hagberg, Finance Director, Kim Slocum, Grants Administrator, 
Danielle Flasher, CDBG Grants Admin. and Adam McNeil, Director of FW Human Services

Citizens Present: Josh Cotton (WTO), and Andy Close (YourDailyLocal)

2023 CDBG projects: Danielle Flasher, CDBG Grants Admin. explained that the county is expecting to receive a 
total of $238,496.00 for the 2023 CDBG program.

After the last public hearing requesting projects from the municipalities; we received the following projects:
1. Clarendon Borough $160,000.00 for curbing/sidewalk improvements on Center St., this includes the 

engineering costs.
2. Clarendon Borough $107,650.00 for stormwater improvements on High St., this includes the engineering 

costs.
3. Tidioute Borough $376, 370.00
4. 442,929.00 CDB Administration

Danielle did state that she had a conversation with Tidioute Borough that their project will be a multi-year project 
but this will get them started.

She then stated that one of the Clarendon Borough projects will be funded with older CDBG funding.

Public Comment:

With nothing further, the public hearing was closed at 12:02 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Approved:

Pamela J. Matve Jeff Eggleston
Chief Clerk Warren County Commissioner




